[bookmark: _GoBack]As of May 15, 2023, Powell’s Books Wholesale will be discontinuing its $1 net markdown program. Like many dollar stores and other sellers of low-cost items, rising costs have made it impossible to continue to offer items at this price point. Thank you for your support of this program over the years. We hope to continue to offer very well-priced books to you for years to come.
